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REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

Private Bag 13338

Tel No: +264 61 287 9111
WINDHOEK

Fax No: +264 61 234 296

21 September 2023

TO: All the Bidders Concerned

POSTPONEMENT OF THE RUNNING BIDDING PROCESS FOR THE
PROCUREMENT OF NEW HARDWARE AND RELATED ACCESSORIES OF THE

DATA CENTRE OF THE GOVERNMENT.

This letter serves to inform you all that the currently running bid invitation for the Procurement
of New Hardware and Related Accessories of the Data Centre of the Government:
Procurement Ref Nr. G/ONB/02-01/2023 has been put on hold due to changes in the Technical
Specifications. Once we acquire the new specifications we will notify you and the finalised
bidding document will be uploaded on the Website as well as on the E-GP Portal.

However, those bidders who have already purchased the bidding documents should keep their
receipts as this will be used for the new bidding document.

For any queries please do not hesitate to contact Mr Brian Mungunda at 061 -

2872666/0811654793
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I-BEN NATANGWE NASHANDY
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR | |

All official correspondence must be addressed to the Executive Director



